
New  Bedford’s  “The  Vault
Music Hall & Pub” at Greasy
Luck closes their doors
“ANNOUNCEMENT:  The  Vault  Music  Hall  will  be  closing  down
effective immediately.

We’re working with the agents for all of the bands that were
scheduled over the next several months to see if we can get
the shows moved to other venues within the region, so keep an
eye out for announcements regarding that. All tickets for
future shows will be refunded over the next few days.

The Pub side will be closing down as well, with tentative
plans to reopen under a new concept. Further details will be
released as that progresses along with time frames on when we
plan  to  reopen.  Gift  cards  will  still  be  honored  upon
reopening.

We want to thank everybody who has supported us as a live
music venue featuring some of the best entertainment that has
ever been brought to this city. It’s been a fun ride!” -The
Vault Music Hall & Pub.
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